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Greetings to everyone!  

 

I would like to share my experience with dairy product. My son and I can’t drink or eat 

any dairy milk from the stores, for all products are pasteurized. However, we can 

consume any dairy which wasn’t homogenized, pasteurized, or both. I have been 

buying raw milk from the farmers and feeling very pleased, for we get to choose the 

right diet for our family.  

I am strongly supporting the idea of allowing farmers to continue selling the raw milk. 

Farmers are hardworking people and producers of great food! There are a lot of 

people in this state, who are supporting the idea of selling a raw milk.  

I hope that peoples’ voice is going to be taken to consideration, and farmers will be 

allowed to continue selling an amazing product such as a raw milk.  

 

Thank you!  


